
From: Hubbard, Kristin@Wildlife
To: Rachel Jereb
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Palomar Enterprises Zone Change (Z-15-01) and Boundary Line Adjustment (BLA-15-03)
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 8:29:12 AM

Ms. Jereb,
 
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) has reviewed the Draft Initial
Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) for the subject project (Project). The Department’s
review of this Project is pursuant to our role as the State’s trustee and responsible agency for fish
and wildlife resources under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), California Public
Resources Code section 21000 et seq.
The Department provided comments on this Project in a letter dated May 15, 2015. Based on the
information provided in the MND, the Department has no additional comments at this time. If the
Project changes in any way, the Department should be notified and provided an opportunity to offer
comments regarding the updated information.
 
Thank you,
Kristin
 
Kristin Hubbard
Environmental Scientist
California Department of Fish and Wildlife
601 Locust Street
Redding, CA 96001
(530) 225-2138
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